## **Carey Certo**

From: Susan Lewallen <susan@studiomcl.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 2:30 PM
To: Community Development Email

**Subject:** case #SEPA22-25 Lower Prune Hill Booster Station and Reservoir

<u>WARNING:</u> This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. <u>DO NOT CLICK</u> on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD review.

As a homeowner at 641 NW 18<sup>th</sup> Ave., I cannot speak to possible environmental impacts resulting from this project. However, I can request that the view from my home to the beautiful river below remains intact. I have learned to live with the light pollution from the overhead street lights as well as the low hanging electrical wires and transformers. Anything that you can do to remove equipment for the pump station from the sight lines of my home as well as my neighbor's home would be much appreciated. Thank you for your time in this matter and know that I do appreciate this opportunity to voice my concerns. Sincerely, Susan Lewallen